Steven SeEe

From: Antoniette Chimento <antoniettechimento97 @gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:34 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill H-5351

Antoniette Chimento
February 22, 2025
10 Pond St FL 2
Westerly, RI 02891
antoniettechimento97@gmail.com/401-24

To: Rhode Island Association of Aesthetic

c/0: Mary Polizzi @ Aspire in Warwick, F
Attention: Clerk Steve Sepe
Support for Bill: H-5351

I would like to ask you a question, hc
knowing that the aesthetician/facility that
confidence level to increase, due to extren
no longer existsl‘? I would be devastated to



